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Ms Hough’s Class of the Year for 
Best Attendance and Attitude : 

Stingrays 
 

Best attendance week beginning  :  

06/0715 Seahorses 98.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance: 96.9% 
 

 

 

 

 

17th July 2015 

Dear St. Luke’s  Families, 

 

What an amazing year.  The children and staff have all worked incredibly hard and can now rest up for a few weeks  

as they have earned the break!  Congratulations to all of our Year 6 who have graduated from St. Luke’s and are 

now ready for their next adventure. 

 

Farewell and “sorry to see you go” to staff members who are moving on to pastures new.  We thank you and will 

miss you all.  Mr Webster, in particular—you have been a star!  

 

Kind regards,  

Amanda Hough, Headteacher 

 

Termly Christian Value :  Hope 

St Luke’s Church of England School 
“to cherish, challenge, aspire and achieve” 

Jupiter— 11,507 

Mars— 11,375 

Mercury—10,123 

Saturn— 9,890 

HOUSE POINTS 

SUPERSTAR LEARNERS! 

 

Mickal & Alexandrine, Minnows; 

Joshua & Nandana, Tadpoles; 

Adam & Kylie, Seahorses;  

Jack & Roshaan, Turtles;  

Kacper & Millie P, Clownfish;  

Titas & Ines, Jellyfish;   

Daniels & Ella-Mai, Starfish;  

Josh S & Boe, Stingrays;  

Daniella & Jamie, Orcas;  

Billal & Amina, Dolphins 



 

St. Luke’s raised 

£326.65 for Red Nose 

Day 2015, and the UK 

Government has 

pledged to double the 

amount raised.   Well 

done everybody! 

 

KS2 SPORTS DAY 

 

KS2 classes spent the morning of Wednesday 8th July at Riverside 

School’s ground for their sports day—there were lots of different games 

and challenges, with the opportunity to win points for each student’s 

house. 

 

Mums and Dads had their own races too—it was great to see so many 

parents and carers coming along to participate! 

 

The teachers’ relay race was won by Ms Hough and Mr Webster. (I had 

help! AH) 

 

Winners—Mercury 
 

Maths Problem 
 

For some fun maths 

problems to keep you 

entertained over the summer 

holidays, try 

nrich.maths.org 
 

SCHOOL TERM DATES FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2015/2016 

 

Autumn 2015 

 

Term 1  Children back to school Thurs 3rd Sept 08.50am 

   Finishes Fri 23rd Oct   (Half term holidays Mon 26th—Fri 30th Oct) 

 

Term 2 Mon 2nd Nov  

   Finishes Fri 18th Dec  (Christmas holidays 21 Dec—1st Jan 2016) 
 



 
KS1 SPORTS DAY 

 
Great fun was had by all, 
taking part in the KS1 Sports 
Day on Friday 3rd July —it was 
lovely to see so many parents 
joining in too!   
 
Thank you to Miss Kimber for 
organizing the games. 
 

Points were awarded 
for each game, and 
extra points won for 
excellent team work 
and team spirit. 
 
The winning house 
for the younger 
participants was 
Saturn with 87 
points, which meant 
the overall winning 
house for the whole 
school sports days 
was Saturn  - well 
done, everybody! 



PTA Fundraising 

At the summer fayre we raised £866.00.  The Leftover sale raised 

£71.80 

We hope you all enjoyed the Summer Fayre, we would like to thank 

everyone for their efforts and support.  All money raised will be going 

towards new library facilities.  WELL DONE AND THANK YOU! 

Minnows & Tadpoles recently enjoyed a 
visit from a vet, Tracey Whitehouse, 
along with her assistant Katherine and 
dog Milly.    
 
Tracey and Kat are from Summerleaze 
Vetinerary Hospital in Maidenhead. 
 
The children found out lots about a 
vet’s job and how to look after animals!   
Milly, the dog, behaved beautifully and 
was very gentle. 
 
Thank you to Tracey, Kat and Milly for 
coming to see us. 
 

 
 
 
The Reception classes have 
also had some visitors staying 
with them recently!  We were 
very lucky to have some quail 
eggs in an incubator, which 
hatched out after a few days 
and we could watch the baby 
quail grow bigger and 
stronger by the day.   
 
Thanks to Mrs Watson, 
School Business Manager, for 
supplying the eggs and 
incubator. 

Thank you for your support—St. Luke’s staff 


